
   

 

Dear Church Members,  

 

This past summer absolutely went by at a record pace. It was just yesterday 

that year - round school was letting out and now it is time for all the schools 

to begin back. (Year - round schools are already back in session.)  

 

With the beginning of schools is also the start of our new church year start-

ing on Wednesday nights and Sunday school.  We anticipate a really great 

year.  Wednesday night meals will start on September 6th along with all 

children, youth, and adult activities.  We will have a full slate of ministries 

available to all ages in our church.  It is a great time to get involved on 

Wednesdays and Sundays and to invite others to join you at RBC.  

 

For the adults in our church we will be offering two things. One is Financial 

Peace with Dave Ramsey.  You can sign up by contacting us at the church 

office and you can put up your materials there as well.  The cost is $95.00 

for the kit of materials.  It is a real bargain for what you get from the 

course.  

 

Secondly, we are offering a study on ñGraceò being taught by Olevia Vogel.  

Olevia will do a great job so make plans to attend.  This study will delve into 

the truths of the gift of grace.  

 

We are also only six weeks away from homecoming.  We are delighted to 

have Rev. Julia Ledford, a former staff member, who served as Minister of 

Education to be our guest speaker.  We know her words will be challenging 

and inspiring.  

 

Homecoming has been a time when we celebrated Godôs blessings and His 

plenteous gifts to us.  It gives us an opportunity to give back to God and His 

church.  We are asking our people to give to the largest monetary gift ever 

in its rich history.  Our goal is two -hundred thousand dollars for homecom-

ing.  In reaching that goal we will hopefully reach the building fund goal of 

two million dollars.  It will take each of us doing our best to achieve that 

lofty goal.  

 

Many of you have had a wonderful summer and many fun times.  As we get 

back to a regular schedule again we hope that you will make church a high 

priority.  We look forward to what God is doing and can do in your life.  If 

we can help or assist anyone in anyway please let us know.  

 

We look forward to seeing you soon.  

 

In His Love,  
 

Randy Bridges
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Stay in touch with the RBC Youth Ministries  

Ȉ±ʘ˱ ų±"Ċ Ȉ±±|ˮ ƋĜƖĜȡȺ±ȉ ƶí kĊĜŴ|ȉ±Ɩ ̑ ʱƶɔȺĊ ̐ ƶííĜl±˰ ̦̞̦-556-̢̡̠̣ ʬ ̟̠ ̐ ±ƌ"ĜŴ˰ Ŵȉ±±|̒ȉƶŴ±ȡʘĜŴŴ±b"ǺȺĜȡȺ˱ƶȉô 

Youth Website: www.rolesvillebaptistyouth.org 

Meal Reservations Required  

Serving Line Open 5:30 -6:15 pm  
**Take -outs will be prepared starting at 6:00 pm**  

 

September 6 ñFaye Mitchell  

Fried Chicken, Potato Salad,  

Green Beans  

 
September 13 ñFaye Gay  

Chicken Casserole, Butterbeans,  

Corn  

 
September 20 ñBetty Abernethy  

Ham, Potato Salad, Apples  

 
September 27 ñFaye Gay  

Fried Chicken, Mac & Cheese,  

Green Beans  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are beginning our 3rd year with Read and 

Feed.  It has been extremely successful.  We 

need volunteers to read with elementary stu-

dents.  It will only take a weekly commitment 

of 1 hour and 15 minutes for 26 weeks.  We 

begin on Tuesday September 26 and end on 

Tuesday, April 24.  If you are interested, 

please contact Teresa Bridges as soon as 

possible. You will truly be blessed by giving 

just a little of your time to these students!  

Text or call 919-609-5939 or email te-

kabridges@gmail.com.  Thank you!  Teresa 

mailto:courtneyselna@yahoo.com
mailto:tekabridges@gmail.com
mailto:tekabridges@gmail.com
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2017 Financials  

Information  

Contributions/Disbursements  
 
General:  

July, 2017 Jan-July, 2017   

$  53,829.09 $ 327,041.62 Receipts 

$  46,289.51 $ 345,089.84 Disbursements 

 

Building Fund:  

July, 2017 Jan-July, 2017   

$  32,671.66 $ 115,669.46 Receipts 

$  - 0 -   $   17,910.17 Disbursements 
 

Other July Receipts 

Backpack Buddies: $ 390.00 

Tri -Area Ministry:  

Canned Meat 
Canned Soup 

 

Hours of Operation  
Monday and Wednesday 

9:00 amð12:30 pm 

Memorials Given  

Dot Acree 
Ed Alford 

Buddy Eddins 
Mary Fenn 
Mary Lee 

Lane Meyer 
Eloise Thornton 

Mr. & Mrs. Clinton Watkins 
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph D. Watkins 

Mr. & Mrs. Owen C. Watkins 

ChurchNet  

569-0020 

Hours of Operation:  
Tuesday 9:00-11:30 am 
Thursday 12:30-3:00 pm 

Altar Flowers  
Contact Jane Fowler 919 -556 -5911  

to reserve a date  

 3 ñ OPEN 

10 ñ OPEN 

17 ñ Ada Holding Ferrell  

24 ñ Linda A. Jones  
 

Deacon of the Week  

Aug 28ñSep 3    Ray Burnette  

Sep 4ñSep 10     Kirby Pearce  

Sep 11ñSep 17    Jackie Thompson  

Sep 18ñSep 24   Todd Warrick  

Sep 25ñOct 1     Monty Gay  
 

 

 

 

Morning Glory  

Greeters/Ushers  

Tracy Goss 

Marilyn Howard  

Tommy Joyner  
 

Sunday School Greeters  

(2) Education Bldg by Kitchen  

(3) Education Bldg by Nursery  

(4) Sanctuary  

(2)  Hilda Lloyd  

(3)   Cheryl Ward  

(4)   Marilyn Howard  
 

New Member  

Linda Coffey  

853 Blue Bird Lane  

Wake Forest, NC 27587  

Nursery Workers  

10:30 Worship Service  

If you would be interested in serving 

one Sunday, contact LaFon Pearce  

919-291-9061 
 

10:30 Worship Service  

Ushers  

Team Leaders:  

Brad & Kristyn Scarboro  

Glenn Scarboro  

Ronald Gay 

Mike Joyner  

Edward Pulley 

Givers of Time & Talents  

N.E.W. Backpack  

Buddies Needs  

Oatmeal Packets 

Breakfast Bars 

We Express Sympathies  
To the Families of:  

Mary Lee 
Mary Fenn 

Jerry Morgan 
(Jo Smaltzôs father) 

Dot Acree 

Dear RBC Family, 
There are no words to adequately tell you 
how much we appreciate your love, 
prayers, texts, cards, and hugs during 
!ÎÔÈÏÎÙȭÓ ÁÃÃÉÄÅÎÔ ÁÎÄ ÒÅÃÏÖÅÒÙȢ  7Å ÁÒÅ 
so humbled by your support.  We felt 
'ÏÄȭÓ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÃÅ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ ÏÕÒ ÅÎÔÉÒÅ ÊÏÕÒÎÅÙ 
even the times when we were most anx-
ious and afraid .  Anthony will soon con-
tinue his recovery at home and we look 
forward to moving beyond this to see 
what God has in store for him  and our 
family.  We could not be part of a more 
loving faith family.  Thank you from the 
bottom of our hearts for your love and 
kindness. 
Love, John, Theresa, Megan, & Anthony 
 
Dear RBC Family, 
Thanks so much for all the prayers, cards, 
calls, food, and visits during my surgery 
and recovery. I really appreciate everyone 
being so thoughtful. It meant so much to 
me and my family.  
Thanks again, Rodney Privette  

Dr. Bridges & Rolesville Baptist Church, 
I am writing to express my thanks to the 
Condolence Committee on behalf of the 
Ed Alford family.  You always do an amaz-
ing job in preparing such good meals for 
the bereaving families.  The food and 
fellowship was greatly appreciated by all.  
Since I am not an active member of Roles-
ville Baptist, please know how much we 
thank you for your kindness. 
Sincerely, Lois Alford and Family 
 
Dear Church Members, 
Thanks so much for all the calls, cards and 
most of all prayers for us.  Tommie got a 
ÇÒÅÁÔ ÒÅÐÏÒÔ ÁÎÄ ÉÓ ÒÅÃÏÖÅÒÉÎÇ ÎÉÃÅÌÙȢ  )ÔȭÓ 
wonderful to belong to such a loving, 
caring church.  Tommie & Kay Bailey 
 
Thanks to everyone who said a prayer for 
me, sent a card, and brought food.  I am 
feeling some better but have a ways to 
go to get my strength back.  Wayne 
Robertson  
 

Thank you all for the prayers, cards, visits, 
food, calls, flowers, memorials to both 
our Church and Transitions Life Care.  
Also, for all of the many other things 
done for our family while Freddie was 
sick and during his death.  You cannot 
realize you have so many good friends 
until a time like this.  All of you gave me 
and our boys and their families such won-
derful support.  We appreciate everything 
that was done.  Freddie would have been 
so proud and grateful. 
Love to all, Sandra B Wood, Chris, Crystal 
and Collin, Tracy and Susan 
 
Dear Friends, 
Thank you so much for your prayers and 
many expressions of love and encourage-
ment during my recovery from total knee 
replacement surgery.  My physical ther-
apy is going well, and God is providing 
healing and strength daily.  Mama sends 
her love to all her RBC friends.  
Sincerely, Catherine Faye Parker 

Thank You Notes...  
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September  

Weekly Schedule  

September  

Calendar of Events  

Homecoming 
Sunday 

October 8, 2017 
 

Goal:  $200,000.00Goal:  $200,000.00Goal:  $200,000.00   
 

Service at 10:30 am 
Family Life Center 

Guest Speaker: Rev. Julia LedfordGuest Speaker: Rev. Julia LedfordGuest Speaker: Rev. Julia Ledford    

Followed by Covered Dish Lunch 
Sunday School will be held at regular time (9:30 am) followed 
by  a combined worship service at 10:30.  There will not be an 

8:30 am worship service on Homecoming Sunday. 

Capital Campaign Committee Report 
¢ƘŜ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ άaŀƪŜ ¸ƻǳǊ /ƘŀƴƎŜ /ƻǳƴǘέ ƛƴƛπ

tiative are in and you did a great job!  The wheel-

ōŀǊǊƻǿ ŎƻƴǘŀƛƴŜŘ ƻǾŜǊ ϷрY ƛƴ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ όŀƴŘ άǉǳƛŜǘ 

ƳƻƴŜȅέύΦ  ²ƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǘŎƘƛƴƎ ƎƛŦǘǎ ǘƘƛǎ ŜŦŦƻǊǘ ǿƛƭƭ 

add $15K to the building fund.  Our children de-

serve a special thanks for the way they embraced 

this effort. 

 

Harvest/Homecoming is always a special time for 

our church and this year is no exception.  Our goal 

for the homecoming offering this year is $200K 

and will go a long way towards reaching our goal 

of $2M for the building fund.  Please be in prayer 

for this special time and for our continued effort to 

reach our goals. 

Current as of August 21, 2017 


